Sent: November 26, 2019 3:16 PM

To: fkongoli@flogen.org

Cc:

Subject: Your award recognition in Rio de Janeiro (26 Nov 2019)

Dear Mr. Kongoli,

| wish to congratulate you on the Honorary Citizenship you will receive tonight in Rio de Janeiro. We are
always proud to see Canadians shine abroad, projecting Canadian values on the international scene.

| wish you success in your endeavours, and again, congratulations for this commendation.

Sincerely,

Jennifer May

Ambassador | Ambassadrice | Embaixadora
Ambassade du Canada | Embassy of Canada | Embaixada do Canada
SES — Av. das Nac¢des, Quadra 803, Lote 16, 70410-900 Brasilia, DF Brasil



